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NOTICE OF MEETING 
TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

 
DATE:  Thursday, September 20, 2018  
 
TIME:  7:00 PM (PLEASE NOTE TIME)  
 
PLACE: Raymond J. Kelly Student Commons at Manhattan College  
  3900 Waldo Avenue - Room #5A  

Bronx, New York 10463 
 

AGENDA 
                                                  
1. Review of minutes.  
 
2. Proposal by DOT to parking regulations on west side of street on Henry Hudson 

Parkway West between W 239th Street and W 237th Street. Presently, the 
entire stretch is No Parking Anytime. DOT proposes to remove No Parking 
signs and replace them with No Standing Anytime Signage in front of the 
entrances to buildings at 3753 HHP West, 3725 HHP West, and 3701 HHP 
west. The rest of the area would have alternate side regulations.  
 

3. Update by Chair of HED573 Water Main Project by NYC Department of Design 
and Construction on Waldo Avenue and West 238th Street.  

 
4. Chair request for topics from committee members for upcoming year.  

 
5. Old Business/New business 

 
 

Dan Padernacht, Chair  
Traffic & Transportation 
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